
Town of Mount Holly 
Planning Commission 

 
 

PO Box 248 Mount Holly, VT  05758     planningcomm@mounthollyvt.org 

Notice of Public Hearing 
December 7, 2022 

The Mount Holly Planning Commission will hold a Public Hearing at 6:00 PM on December 7, 
2022 at the Mount Holly Town Office and via Zoom to consider a Flood Hazard and River 
Corridor Bylaw. 

Join Zoom Meeting  
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84003321805?pwd=bjV5cERYYXJCc0dyVE9HVXFuZHRnZz09 

 

+1 929 205 6099 US (New York) 
Meeting ID: 840 0332 1805 
Passcode: 469224 

The draft bylaw and a link to the hearing notice will be available at the Town Office and 
posted on the web: https://www.mounthollyvt.org/planning-commission/flood-hazard-area/  

If you wish to make a public comment but do not have the ability to comment remotely 
during the meeting, please email your comment(s) in advance of the hearing to Mount Holly 
Planning Commission at planningcomm@mounthollyvt.org or mail to Mount Holly Planning 
Commission at P.O. Box 248 Mount Holly, VT 05758. 
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